Are you concerned about your child's speech, learning,
behavior, or development?

How are children identified and located?
Anyone concerned about a child's speech, learning,
behavior, or development can make a Child Find request.

A multidisciplinary evaluation team

will meet with the

family within 14 days to decided if an evaluation is
needed. If so, written permission from the child's parent
is required before an evaluation is conducted.

For more information contact:
Leslie Covington
Special Services Director
662-232-2879

Beth Daniels
Child Find Coordinator
662-232-2879

Multidisciplinary
Evaluation

Who should | contact about
making a Child Find Request?
For a child birth through two
years, contact your local Health
Dept. For a child three to twenty-
one years, contact your local
school district.

What should I bring to the
meeting to determine if a
multidisciplinary evaluation is
necessary?

Although you do not have to bring
anything with you, any records or
information you have that can
assist you in describing your
concerns about your child would
be helpful.



